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Rounding Times 
 

 

Welcome to C.S. Mott Children’s Hospital! We want to keep you informed about 

what to expect during your child’s stay. One important part of your child’s care 

is daily visits from the doctors and care team, also called rounds. 

 

What are rounds? 
Rounds are when your child’s doctor and their team visit your room daily to 

check on your child, talk about your child’s care, and answer questions. This is 

an important time to share how your child is feeling and discuss any concerns 

you might have. 

 

When do rounds happen? 
Our care teams typically visit different departments at these times: 

• Pediatric Endocrinology: 8:30 – 11:30 AM 

• Pediatric Epilepsy Monitoring Unit: 9:30 – 11:30 AM 

• Pediatric Hospital Medicine: 8:30 – 11:30 AM 

• Pediatric Nephrology: 8:30 – 11:30 AM 

• Pediatric Neurosurgery: 6:00 – 9:00 AM 

• Pediatric Orthopedics: 6:00 – 9:00 AM  

• Pediatric Plastic Surgery: 6:00 – 6:30 AM 

• Pediatric Rehabilitation: 8:30 – 11:30 AM  

• Pediatric Urology: 6:00 – 7:00 AM  

• Pediatric Ventilator Unit: 9:00 – 11:00 AM  

 

Please note that rounding times can vary, especially on weekends and holidays. 

Your doctor may come earlier or later depending on their schedule, 

emergencies, or other patient needs. 
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Disclaimer: This document contains information and/or instructional materials developed by 
University of Michigan (U-M) Health for the typical patient with your condition. It may include 
links to online content that was not created by U-M Health and for which U-M Health does not 

assume responsibility. It does not replace medical advice from your health care provider 
because your experience may differ from that of the typical patient. Talk to your health care 

provider if you have any questions about this document, your condition, or your treatment plan.  
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Where do rounds happen? 
Rounds typically happen at the bedside. This allows the care team to talk with 

you and your child directly and check on your child’s progress. If you prefer 

that rounds happen outside the room, please let your child’s nurse or care team 

know. We want to honor your preferences whenever possible. 

 

What can I do during rounds? 
• Share how your child is feeling. Let the team know about any pain or 

discomfort. 

• Ask questions. This is your time to talk directly with your care team. 

• Bring up concerns. Don’t hesitate to share anything on your mind. 

 

When are other times I can see my child’s doctor? 

Your child’s doctor or care team may visit outside of typical rounding times if 

needed. If you have urgent concerns, please use the nurse call button or let 

your nurse know. 

 

Remember, your care team is here for you. Our goal is to provide the best 

care for your child. Your child’s health is our top priority. If you have questions 

about your child’s care or need help, please let us know. 
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